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TUALATIN VALLEY

WATER DISTRICT

Upcoming surveying in your area

In a continued effort to provide long-term, reliable water service to our customers, TVWD has
contracted with Mackay Sposito to perform surveying services. Mackay Sposito will be in your
area conducting land surveying and marking the public right-of-way in early December. The
purpose of this surveying is to identify the optimal location for a future water main replacement
on NW Westlawn Terrace. Surveying should last a day or two.

There is no current project start date for the water main replacement. TVWD will reach out with
additional information about project timeline, schedule, and what to expect in advance of any
construction.

During the process of surveying, crews may need to occasionally enter on to private land. Under
ORS 672.047, an Oregon Registered Land Surveyor may enter private land for the purposes of
surveying or conducting survey work. ORS 627.047 outlines your rights as property
owner/resident regarding land surveying. Surveying crews will not need to enter houses and no
action is required on your part.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this important project. If you have any questions
about the surveying work to be done, contact Engineering Division Manager Sarah Alton at
503.848.3033 or sarah.alton@tvwd.org.
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